
Church Social 
Your invited to our Church Social            
‘Bring & Share Food’ event on Saturday 
10th November from 4:30pm to 7:00pm. 
It’s a great opportunity for the Church to 
meet for a fun entertaining family early  
evening of games such as, Giant Jenga, 
have you got a steady hand to win? kids 
Giant Noughts & Crosses game of skill and 
tactics. Fun Beatle Drive game, up to 6 
players roll the die and the correct number 
you land on will help you build the Beatle, 
first player to completely build their beetle 
wins. Play the very competitive Game Off!!  
Which pits players against each other in 
head to head mini games with quick fire  
questions, over 5 categories (mind, body, 
Luck, skill & courage) first player to get all 
five cards wins!! or play tactical challenging            
Dominions, but only for the experienced      
players!!! 
Please complete the Bring and Share Food 
list on the board in the hall indicating what 
food or items your going to bring, thanks.. 
Tickets: Children 50p each  (0-15 years) 
Tickets: Adults £1 each  
Or you can pay on the door. 
If you want a  competitive challenging fun 
evening, come along with your friends and 
family.. Join the FUN!! 
MEND-IT CHRISTMAS DAY MEAL 

We are looking for volunteers to help 

with this years community Christmas 

Day Meal. 

We require, people to support with set 

up prior to Christmas Day, cooks with 

food hygiene certificate, people to help 

with hospitality serving  throughout the 

day and  support to help clear away  

after the meal. 

If you would be willing to support and 

get involved in either of the above or by 

giving a generous donation to this   

worthy cause, then please see; Kayon 

Blake or Robert Silvera   

                  Christmas Fayre 

Another year has passed and we find ourselves  

looking forward again to this annual event. This   

special occasion in our calendar has been planned 

for Saturday 24th November from 11:00am - 

2:00pm and we look for a good financial result to 

give the church Development Fund a good boost. 

At the time of writing we anticipate the usual stalls 

comprising of: Books (including CDs, DVDs,         

computer software, etc.) children’s games,       

Christmas food hamper raffle, Christmas gifts and 

jewellery, sweets and confectionery, homemade 

cakes and preserves household goods, refresh-

ments, tombola, toys etc... This year we are            

introducing a special stall for  Christmas items. 

For this venture to be successful we need your    

support by donating items for the stalls and bringing 

your friends and relatives to attend the event on the 

day. 

Please advertise the Fayre by telling your friends and 

acquaintances and if you are able to display a poster 

at home or in a shop window, etc; please let me 

know. 

Just a note to jog your memory about the collection 

of copper coins towards the Fayre total. Completed 

bags of coins amounting to £1  (1ps or 2ps) (not 

mixed) should be handed to Jean White as soon as 

possible. 

Thank You; 

John Jenkinson  
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Many Thanks 


